RSPB Big Garden Birdwatch

In school this afternoon, we are going outside to observe what birds we can see as part
of the RSPB Big Schools Birdwatch. We really hope you can join in from home.

Start by asking the children if they have seen any birds. Where did they see them?
What did they look like? Do they know the names of them?

Read the story 'Lucky Duck' together (link in home learning).

Hopefully you can then get children outside o observe birds. Together, record their
results on the sheet on home learning (or ask the children to draw what they see)

When you get back inside, talk to the children about whether they can remember which
birds they saw? How did they know which birds they were? Look at the record sheet
together to confirm what the children have seen.

We would be really grateful if you could let us know what birds you have seen so that
we can add them fo our results and submit them as a class.

Let us know how you get on.



